
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 9, 2024 
 
 
 
TO:  Statewide Elected Officials 
  Directors, Cabinet Agencies 
  Small Agency Cabinet 

Boards and Commissions 
Higher Education Partners 

 
 

FROM: Jay Inslee, Governor  
 
SUBJECT: 2024 GOVERNOR’S OUTSTANDING LEADERSHIP AWARDS 
 
Dear Statewide Elected Officials, Cabinet Agencies, Board Members and Commissioners, and 
Higher Education Partners: 
 
The 2024 Governor’s Outstanding Leadership Award nominations are now open. It is with great 
pleasure that I invite you all to nominate people in your organization who demonstrated 
extraordinary leadership through performance results in calendar year 2023.  
 
I am seeking nominees who have achieved results through a one-time accomplishment, or 
through their sustained leadership. The criterion focuses on recognized leadership competencies 
as well as continuous process improvement principles.  
 
The attached information provides more details on the nomination process. All nominations are 
due Monday, June 10, 2024.  
 
Please take this opportunity to recognize excellence in leadership by nominating our most 
effective public servants. 
 
Attachment 


